Instructions for use: 
The below webpage copy can be used on your business webpage to communicate with customers.

Philips Respironics announced a recall notification (U.S. only) / field safety notice (Outside of U.S.) for Continuous and Non-Continuous Ventilators (certain CPAP, BiLevel PAP and Ventilator Devices) due to two issues related to the polyester-based polyurethane (PE-PUR) sound abatement foam used in these devices. For information, a complete list of impacted products, and potential health risks, visit philips.com/src-update. 
*The recall notification is for U.S. only and works as a field safety notice in the rest of the world. In Hong Kong, Philips has proactively issued a ‘Medical Device field safety notice’ to notify affected customers.

















